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Dear Dr. Cha rron: - 

I have received your advice concerning; the arsenic 
hazard at Yellow cnife and the suggestions of responsibilities 
by each authority to be exercised in a continuing survey 
to minimize the health hazard. 

Letters detailing the instructions have been sent 
to Dr. Stanton, Mr. J-ewitt and M:r. l :cuir, Copies are attached 
for your information. 

I would like to thank you very kindly for your co- 
operation and advice on this important subject, I feel that 
by strict adherence to the regulations imposed we should be 
able7safeguard the heelth of residents in Yellowknife fro m 
effects of arsenic emanating from roaster operations. 

littach. 

Yours very truly, 

it. A. Gibson, 
Deputy Commissioner. 

Dr. =i. C. Charron, 
Chief, Industrial health Division, 
Department of national. Health and 7Jelfere, 
Ottawa, Ontario, 
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